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The Ministry of Transport has informed us that workers in 
the country's Regional Ports (Igoumenitsa, Heraklion, 
 Patras, Rafina, Lavrion, Elefsina, Volos, Alexandroupoli, 
Corfu, Kavala) will abstain from work on weekends, starting 
on 27-28/10/2018, and from overtime working, starting on 
Monday 29/10/2018. 
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